
From: Cynthia Rice <crice@miracosta.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 2:32 PM 
To: Janice Kurth <janice@janicekurth.com> 
Subject: Request for financial support 

  

Dear Rotary Club of Del Mar, 

  

The MiraCosta College Foundation is requesting $1500 to help support students in 
need during this COVID crisis. The funds will be used to assist students with food and 
shelter security, computers and/or internet access and educational support.  As you are 
aware, many of our students are vulnerable and in great need at this time. 

  

Please make the check out to “The Mira Costa College Foundation” and mail it to: 

Mira Costa Community College Foundation 

1 Barnard Dr. 

Oceanside, CA 92056 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Cynthia Rice  
Associate Vice President, Institutional Advancement 

     
Oceanside Campus 
1 Barnard Drive 
Oceanside, CA 92056 
P 760.795.6775 
crice@miracosta.edu 

 
 


